Poplar Ridge School March Newsletter

Thank you families for supporting our Poplar Ridge Core Values.

We strive daily in our classrooms for excellence,

integrity, relationships, courage and respect. #poplarridgerocks

Top 7 things you need to know about Poplar Ridge for March:

1. Academic Excellence: We are welcoming families to attend our Parent Teacher

Interviews on Mar. 26 and 27. Stay tuned for sign ups.

2. Core Values: Thank you to our students for your good work on the Grandfather

Teachings of Courage, Excellence, Respect, Integrity and Relationships. Thank you o the

grade 3's for showing courage and performing.

3. Badminton: Good luck to our grade 6 students in participating in a fournament with the

Sylvan schools today!

4. Lost and Found: If you are in the school, please check out the lost and found as the piles

are increasing!

5. School Council: Our next meeting is on Mar. 7 at 9:00 am. You are welcome to attend!

6. Professional Learning Day: On Mar. 8 our staff along with all CESD schools will have a

professional learning day. There will be no school for students.

7. Internet Safety for our Children Presentation: Ecole Fox Run is hosting an Internet

Safety for our Children Presentation on Mar. 27 at 6 pm. This presentation is for
parents brought to Sylvan Lake from the Alberta Internet Child Exploitation Unit.

Our Poplar Ridge parents are invited to attend this very informative event.

Dates to Remember:
Mar.1- Badminton tournament
- Kindergarten Friday
- Swimming grades 1-3
Mar.7- School Council meeting at 9:00 am
Mar.8- Professional Learning Day - no school for students
Mar.15- Swimming grades 1-3
Mar.22- Kindergarten Friday
Mar.26 & 27- Parent Teacher Interviews
Mar.27- Internet Safety for our Children Presentation
Mar.29- Good Friday- No School
Apr.1- Easter Monday- No School




